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May 15, 2020 
 
 
Via email: 
puc.filingcenter@state.or.us 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Jill Goatcher 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 
 
RE: AR 617 – Comments on Staff’s Proposed Modifications to OAR 860-083-0300 RPS 

Compliance Standard  
 
Portland General Electric Company (PGE) appreciates the opportunity to provide feedback on 
the OAR 860-083-0300 Renewable Portfolio Standards (RPS) Compliance Standards 
modifications proposed by Staff of the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (OPUC or 
Commission).   
 
In this informal stage of the rulemaking, PGE does not take any issue with Staff’s proposed 
modifications to OAR 860-083-0300.  PGE is appreciative of the work and diligence of Staff in 
the collaborative process to modifying the RPS compliance standards to better align with Senate 
Bill 1547 requirements and of having the opportunity to provide feedback on these proposed 
modifications. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

/s/ Jaki Ferchland 
Jaki Ferchland 
Manager, Revenue Requirement 
Portland General Electric Company 


